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Roseland Area Projects Environmental Impact Report

In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), the City of Santa Rosa has prepared an
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Roseland Area/Sebastopol Road Specific Plan and Roseland Area
Annexation.

The purpose of an EIR is to provide the public and the decision-makers with detailed information about a project's
environmental effects, ways to minimize the project's significant environmental effects, and reasonable
alternatives to the project.

Below are links to documents related to the EIR:

Final EIR

Draft EIR

Appendices to the Draft EIR

Mitigation Monitoring_and Reporting_ Program
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